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Napalm Robert M. Neer 2013-04-01 Napalm was invented on Valentine’s Day 1942 at a secret
Harvard war research laboratory. It created an inferno that killed over 87,500 people in
Tokyo—more than died in the atomic explosions at Hiroshima or Nagasaki—and went on to
incinerate 64 Japanese cities. The Bomb got the press, but napalm did the work. Robert Neer
offers the first history.
The Search for Modern China Jonathan D. Spence 1990 Covering more than four centuries of
Chinese history, this work chronicles the various dynasties, the ideas of reformist Confucian
scholars, and China's poets, novelists, artists, students, and leaders
The World, the Text, and the Critic Edward W. Said 1983 Argues that contemporary critics
force works of literature to fit their theories and examines the impact of Marxism,
linguistics, psychoanalysis, and structuralism on literary criticism
Studies in the Pronunciation of English Susan Ramsaran 2015-07-03 First published in 1990,
this collection celebrates the life and work of Professor A. C. Gimson, four years after his
untimely death in 1985. A. C. Gimson, Professor of Phonetics at University College London,
1966-83, was the most distinguished and influential phonetician of his day concentrating
specifically on English speech. This collection of essays on phonetics and phonology of
English- written by linguists from all over the world – celebrates his life and work. The
work is divided into five sections: prosody; phonology and phonetic description; accents of
English and RP; other accents of English (focusing on those non-native speakers); and
phonostylistics. The twenty-eight chapters cover a very wide range of topics and the
contributors offer a stimulating variety of approaches, with the emphasis on data-based
objectivity. Balancing description and theory with application, this volume provides a
serious and coherent contribution to the academic study of English pronunciation.
Handbook of Natural Language Processing Nitin Indurkhya 2010-02-22 The Handbook of Natural
Language Processing, Second Edition presents practical tools and techniques for implementing
natural language processing in computer systems. Along with removing outdated material, this
edition updates every chapter and expands the content to include emerging areas, such as
sentiment analysis.New to the Second EditionGreater
Handbook of Social Media Management Mike Friedrichsen 2013-05-28 Digitization and Web 2.0
have brought about continuous change from traditional media management to new strategic,
operative and normative management options. Social media management is on the agenda of every
media company, and requires a new set of specialized expertise on digital products and
communication. At the same time, social media has become a vibrant field of research for
media economists and media management researchers. In this handbook, international experts
present a comprehensive account of the latest developments in social media research and
management, consistently linking classical media management with social media. The articles
discuss new theoretical approaches as well as empirical findings and applications, yielding
an interesting overview of interdisciplinary and international approaches. The book’s main
sections address forms and content of social media; impact and users; management with social
media; and a new value chain with social media. The book will serve as a valuable reference
work for researchers, students and professionals working in media and public relations.
Fundamentals of Physics, Chapters 1-11 David Halliday 2009-11-23 Measurement -- Motion along
a straight line -- Vectors -- Motion in two and three dimensions -- Force and motion I -Force and motion II -- Kinetic energy and work -- Potential energy and conservation of energy
-- Center of mass and linear momentum -- Rotation -- Rolling, torque, and angular momentum.

Drug Abuse Handbook, Second Edition Steven B. Karch, MD, FFFLM 2006-12-21 Following the wellreceived first edition, the Drug Abuse Handbook, Second Edition is a thorough compendium of
the knowledge of the pharmacological, medical, and legal aspects of drugs. The book examines
criminalistics, pathology, pharmacokinetics, neurochemistry, treatment, as well as drugs and
drug testing in the workplace and in sports, and the ethical, legal, and practical issues
involved. Dr. Karch gathers contributions from 80 leading experts in their respective fields
to update and revise this second edition with more than 40 percent new material. New topics
include genetic testing in drug death investigation, the neurochemistry of nicotine and
designer amphetamines, genetic doping in sports, and the implications of the Daubert ruling
on the admissibility of scientific evidence in federal court. Packed with the latest
information in an easily accessible format, the book includes tables of all Scheduled Drugs,
methods of Drug Quantitative Analysis, and a glossary of forensic toxicology terms. Vivid
pictures and diagrams illustrate the pathological effects of drugs and the chemical make-up
and breakdown of abused drugs. It includes more than 6000 references to the best sources in
medicine, pharmacology, and the law. This book addresses specific problems in drug testing,
drug-related medical emergencies, and the physical, neurochemical, and sociological
phenomenon of addiction. With unparalleled detail and the highest level of authoritative
information, The Drug Abuse Handbook, Second Edition is the definitive resource for drug
related issues.
Disease Control Priorities, Third Edition (Volume 8) Donald A. P. Bundy 2017-11-20 More
children born today will survive to adulthood than at any time in history. It is now time to
emphasize health and development in middle childhood and adolescence--developmental phases
that are critical to health in adulthood and the next generation. Child and Adolescent Health
and Development explores the benefits that accrue from sustained and targeted interventions
across the first two decades of life. The volume outlines the investment case for effective,
costed, and scalable interventions for low-resource settings, emphasizing the cross-sectoral
role of education. This evidence base can guide policy makers in prioritizing actions to
promote survival, health, cognition, and physical growth throughout childhood and
adolescence.
Progress in Drug Research Hao Wu 2003-04-24 Progress in Drug Research is a prestigious book
series which provides extensive expert-written reviews on a wide spectrum of highly topical
areas in current pharmaceutical and pharmacological research. It serves as an important
source of information for researchers concerned with drug research and all those who need to
keep abreast of the many recent developments in the quest for new and better medicines.
When Scotland Was Jewish Elizabeth Caldwell Hirschman 2015-05-07 The popular image of
Scotland is dominated by widely recognized elements of Celtic culture. But a significant
non–Celtic influence on Scotland’s history has been largely ignored for centuries? This book
argues that much of Scotland’s history and culture from 1100 forward is Jewish. The authors
provide evidence that many of the national heroes, villains, rulers, nobles, traders,
merchants, bishops, guild members, burgesses, and ministers of Scotland were of Jewish
descent, their ancestors originating in France and Spain. Much of the traditional historical
account of Scotland, it is proposed, rests on fundamental interpretive errors, perpetuated in
order to affirm Scotland’s identity as a Celtic, Christian society. A more accurate and
profound understanding of Scottish history has thus been buried. The authors’ wide-ranging
research includes examination of census records, archaeological artifacts, castle carvings,
cemetery inscriptions, religious seals, coinage, burgess and guild member rolls, noble
genealogies, family crests, portraiture, and geographic place names.
Encyclopedia of Adolescence Roger J.R. Levesque 2011-09-05 The Encyclopedia of Adolescence
breaks new ground as an important central resource for the study of adolescence.
Comprehensive in breath and textbook in depth, the Encyclopedia of Adolescence – with entries
presented in easy-to-access A to Z format – serves as a reference repository of knowledge in
the field as well as a frequently updated conduit of new knowledge long before such
information trickles down from research to standard textbooks. By making full use of
Springer’s print and online flexibility, the Encyclopedia is at the forefront of efforts to
advance the field by pushing and creating new boundaries and areas of study that further our
understanding of adolescents and their place in society. Substantively, the Encyclopedia
draws from four major areas of research relating to adolescence. The first broad area
includes research relating to "Self, Identity and Development in Adolescence". This area
covers research relating to identity, from early adolescence through emerging adulthood;
basic aspects of development (e.g., biological, cognitive, social); and foundational
developmental theories. In addition, this area focuses on various types of identity: gender,

sexual, civic, moral, political, racial, spiritual, religious, and so forth. The second broad
area centers on "Adolescents’ Social and Personal Relationships". This area of research
examines the nature and influence of a variety of important relationships, including family,
peer, friends, sexual and romantic as well as significant nonparental adults. The third area
examines "Adolescents in Social Institutions". This area of research centers on the influence
and nature of important institutions that serve as the socializing contexts for adolescents.
These major institutions include schools, religious groups, justice systems, medical fields,
cultural contexts, media, legal systems, economic structures, and youth organizations.
"Adolescent Mental Health" constitutes the last major area of research. This broad area of
research focuses on the wide variety of human thoughts, actions, and behaviors relating to
mental health, from psychopathology to thriving. Major topic examples include deviance,
violence, crime, pathology (DSM), normalcy, risk, victimization, disabilities, flow, and
positive youth development.
Statistical Machine Translation Philipp Koehn 2010 The dream of automatic language
translation is now closer thanks to recent advances in the techniques that underpin
statistical machine translation. This class-tested textbook from an active researcher in the
field, provides a clear and careful introduction to the latest methods and explains how to
build machine translation systems for any two languages. It introduces the subject's building
blocks from linguistics and probability, then covers the major models for machine
translation: word-based, phrase-based, and tree-based, as well as machine translation
evaluation, language modeling, discriminative training and advanced methods to integrate
linguistic annotation. The book also reports the latest research, presents the major
outstanding challenges, and enables novices as well as experienced researchers to make novel
contributions to this exciting area. Ideal for students at undergraduate and graduate level,
or for anyone interested in the latest developments in machine translation.
The Armies of the Streets Adrian Cook 2021-10-21 In July 1863 New York City experienced
widespread rioting unparalleled in the history of the nation. Here for the first time is a
scholarly analysis of the Draft Riots, dealing with motives and with the reasons for the
recurring civil disorders in nineteenth-century New York: the appalling living conditions,
the corruption of the civic government, and the geographical and economic factors that led up
to the social upheaval.
Medical Aspects of Biological Warfare Zygmunt F. Dembek 2008-02 NOTE: NO FURTHER DISCOUNT
FOR THIS PRINT PRODUCT-- OVERSTOCK SALE -- Significantly reduced list price while supplies
last Addresses weaponization of biological agents. Categorizes potential agents as food,
waterborne, or agricultural toxins and discusses the respective epidemiology.
Routledge Encyclopedia of Translation Technology Sin-Wai Chan 2014-11-13 The Routledge
Encyclopedia of Translation Technology provides a state-of-the art survey of the field of
computer-assisted translation. It is the first definitive reference to provide a
comprehensive overview of the general, regional and topical aspects of this increasingly
significant area of study. The Encyclopedia is divided into three parts: Part One presents
general issues in translation technology, such as its history and development, translator
training and various aspects of machine translation, including a valuable case study of its
teaching at a major university; Part Two discusses national and regional developments in
translation technology, offering contributions covering the crucial territories of China,
Canada, France, Hong Kong, Japan, South Africa, Taiwan, the Netherlands and Belgium, the
United Kingdom and the United States Part Three evaluates specific matters in translation
technology, with entries focused on subjects such as alignment, bitext, computational
lexicography, corpus, editing, online translation, subtitling and technology and translation
management systems. The Routledge Encyclopedia of Translation Technology draws on the
expertise of over fifty contributors from around the world and an international panel of
consultant editors to provide a selection of articles on the most pertinent topics in the
discipline. All the articles are self-contained, extensively cross-referenced, and include
useful and up-to-date references and information for further reading. It will be an
invaluable reference work for anyone with a professional or academic interest in the subject.
Essentials of Pharmacology for Anesthesia, Pain Medicine, and Critical Care Alan David Kaye
2014-11-20 In anesthesiology, pain medicine, and critical care, practitioners at all levels
need help to stay current with the continually evolving drug knowledge-base and trainees need
tools to prepare for in-training and board exams that increasingly test their knowledge of
pharmacology. This practical book is aimed at both readerships. It features a unique and
practical chapter on the United States Food and Drug Administration (FDA) “black box”
warnings that describe what safety precautions should be taken with commonly used drugs. The

editors and contributors are pharmacology experts representing a cross-section of clinical
specialties and institutions in the United States and include pharmacologists, pharmacists,
as well as physicians.
Language in the Legal Process J. Cotterill 2002-10-09 Linguists and lawyers from a range of
countries and legal systems explore the language of the law and its participants, beginning
with the role of the forensic linguist in legal proceedings, either as expert witness or in
legal language reform. Subsequent chapters analyze different aspects of language and
interaction in the chain of events from a police emergency call through the police interview
context and into the courtroom, as well as appeal court and alternative routes to justice. A
broad-based, coherent introduction to the discourse of language and law.
Data and Goliath: The Hidden Battles to Collect Your Data and Control Your World Bruce
Schneier 2015-03-02 “Bruce Schneier’s amazing book is the best overview of privacy and
security ever written.”—Clay Shirky “Bruce Schneier’s amazing book is the best overview of
privacy and security ever written.”—Clay Shirky Your cell phone provider tracks your location
and knows who’s with you. Your online and in-store purchasing patterns are recorded, and
reveal if you're unemployed, sick, or pregnant. Your e-mails and texts expose your intimate
and casual friends. Google knows what you’re thinking because it saves your private searches.
Facebook can determine your sexual orientation without you ever mentioning it. The powers
that surveil us do more than simply store this information. Corporations use surveillance to
manipulate not only the news articles and advertisements we each see, but also the prices
we’re offered. Governments use surveillance to discriminate, censor, chill free speech, and
put people in danger worldwide. And both sides share this information with each other or,
even worse, lose it to cybercriminals in huge data breaches. Much of this is voluntary: we
cooperate with corporate surveillance because it promises us convenience, and we submit to
government surveillance because it promises us protection. The result is a mass surveillance
society of our own making. But have we given up more than we’ve gained? In Data and Goliath,
security expert Bruce Schneier offers another path, one that values both security and
privacy. He brings his bestseller up-to-date with a new preface covering the latest
developments, and then shows us exactly what we can do to reform government surveillance
programs, shake up surveillance-based business models, and protect our individual privacy.
You'll never look at your phone, your computer, your credit cards, or even your car in the
same way again.
Physics David Halliday 1992-01 Continues the physics tradition of being a mathematically and
physically complete mainstream textbook. Along with eight additional chapters on Modern
Physics, the revised ''Extended Volume'' features the most accurate depiction of work and
energy theorems; demonstrates how relativity is a logical extension of classical mechanics;
offers 36% more worked examples, 60% more end-of-chapter problems and 34% more end-of-chapter
questions. Computer applications and numerical analysis are woven throughout the text. All
artwork has been redrawn in two colors.
The British National Bibliography Arthur James Wells 1994
Working with Academic Literacies Theresa Lillis 2015-11-04 The editors and contributors to
this collection explore what it means to adopt an “academic literacies” approach in policy
and pedagogy. Transformative practice is illustrated through case studies and critical
commentaries from teacher-researchers working in a range of higher education contexts—from
undergraduate to postgraduate levels, across disciplines, and spanning geopolitical regions
including Australia, Brazil, Canada, Cataluña, Finland, France, Ireland, Portugal, South
Africa, the United Kingdom, and the United States.
A Gift of Fire Sara Baase 2013 This timely revision will feature the latest Internet issues
and provide an updated comprehensive look at social and ethical issues in computing from a
computer science perspective.
Marsden's Book of Movement Disorders Ivan Donaldson 2012-03-29 This book represents the
final work of the late Professor C. David Marsden, who was the most influential figure in the
field of movement disorders, in terms of his contributions to both research and clinical
practice, in the modern era. It was conceived and written by David Marsden and his colleague
at the Institute of Neurology, Prof. Ivan Donaldson. It was their intention that this would
be the most comprehensive book on movement disorders and also that it would serve as the
'clinical Bible' for the management of these conditions. It provides a masterly survey of the
entire topic, which has been made possible only by vast laboratory and bedside experience.
Marsden's Book of Movement Disorders covers the full breadth of movement disorders, from the
underlying anatomy and understanding of basal ganglia function to the diagnosis and
management of specific movement disorders, including the more common conditions such as

Parkinson's Disease through to rare, and very rare conditions such as Niemann-Pick disease.
Chapters follow a structured format with historical overviews, definitions, clinical
features, differential diagnosis, investigations and treatment covered in a structured way.
It is extensively illustrated with many original photographs and diagrams of historical
significance. Among these illustrations are still images of some original film clips of some
of Dr. Marsden's patients published here for the first time. Comprehensively referenced and
updated by experts from the Institute of Neurology at Queen Square, this book is a valuable
reference for, not just movement disorder specialists and researchers, but also for
clinicians who care for patients with movement disorders.
Physics. David Halliday 2001-07-01 The publication of the first edition of Physics in 1960
launched the modern era of physics textbooks. It was a new paradigm then and, after 40 years,
it continues to be the dominant model for all texts. The big change in the market has been a
shift to a lower level, more accessible version of the model. Fundamentals of Physics is a
good example of this shift. In spite of this change, there continues to be a demand for the
original version and, indeed, we are seeing a renewed interest in Physics as demographic
changes have led to greater numbers of well-prepared students entering university. Physics is
the only book available for academics looking to teach a more demanding course.
National Library of Medicine Recommended Formats for Bibliographic Citation Karen Patrias
1991 Includes recommended citation format styles for journals, books, conference
publications, patents, audio visuals, electronic information, maps, legal materials,
newspaper articles, bibliographies, dissertations, and scientific reports.
Extended Play John Corbett 1994 In Extended Play, one of the country's most innovative music
writers conducts a wide-ranging tour through the outer limits of contemporary music. Over the
course of more than twenty-five portraits, interviews, and essays, John Corbett engages
artists from lands as distant as Sweden, Siberia, and Saturn. With a special emphasis on
African American and European improvisers, the book explores the famous and the little known,
from John Cage and George Clinton to Anthony Braxton and Sun Ra. Employing approaches as
diverse as the music he celebrates, Corbett illuminates the sound and theory of funk and rap,
blues and jazz, contemporary classical, free improvisation, rock, and reggae. Using cultural
critique and textual theory, Corbett addresses a broad spectrum of issues, such as the status
of recorded music in postmodern culture, the politics of self-censorship, experimentation,
and alternativism in the music industry, and the use of metaphors of space and madness in the
work of African American musicians. He follows these more theoretically oriented essays with
a series of extensive profiles and in-depth interviews that offer contrasting and
complementary perspectives on some of the world’s most creative musicians and their work.
Included here are more than twenty original photographs as well as a meticulously annotated
discography. The result is one of the most thoughtful, and most entertaining, investigations
of contemporary music available today.
Metacognition in Language Learning and Teaching (Open Access) Åsta Haukås 2018-06-14 The
Open Access version of this book, available at
https://www.taylorfrancis.com/books/e/9781351049139, has been made available under a Creative
Commons Attribution-Non Commercial-No Derivatives 4.0 license. This volume offers an
exhaustive look at the latest research on metacognition in language learning and teaching.
While other works have explored certain notions of metacognition in language learning and
teaching, this book, divided into theoretical and empirical chapters, looks at metacognition
from a variety of perspectives, including metalinguistic and multilingual awareness, and
language learning and teaching in L2 and L3 settings, and explores a range of studies from
around the world. This allows the volume to highlight a diverse set of methodological
approaches, including blogging, screen recording software, automatic translation programs,
language corpora, classroom interventions, and interviews, and subsequently, to demonstrate
the value of metacognition research and how insights from such findings can contribute to a
greater understanding of language learning and language teaching processes more generally.
This innovative collection is an essential resource for students and scholars in language
teaching pedagogy, and applied linguistics.
Teaching the Indian Child Jon Allan Reyhner 1986
Necrophilia Anil Aggrawal 2010-12-07 Necrophilia: Forensic and Medico-legal Aspects is the
first text that deals with the scientific aspects of necrophilia from a multidisciplinary
point of view. After an introduction that provides a general scientific, social, and
historical perspective, this volume:Explores causes and contributing factors, covering
biological theories and genetics,
Reading, Thinking, and Concept Development Theodore L. Harris 1985 Intended to help teachers

both improve students' text comprehension and better understand the teaching-learning process
involved, this book focuses on comprehension and concept development as the central core of
an effective educational program. The book's five sections deal with teaching explicit
comprehension skills, precomprehension and postcomprehension strategies, interactive
comprehension strategies, integrative comprehension strategies, and readability and the
future of the textbook. The titles of the 15 essays and their authors are as follows: (1)
"'Teaching' Comprehension," by P. David Pearson and Margie Leys; (2) "How to Teach Readers to
Find the Main Idea," by Joanna P. Williams; (3) "Developing Comprehension of Anaphoric
Relationships," by Dale D. Johnson; (4)"Knowledge and Comprehension: Helping Students Use
What They Know," by Judith A. Langer and Victoria Purcell-Gates; (5) "The Advance Organizer:
Its Nature and Use," by Robert W. Jerrolds; (6) "Anticipation and Prediction in Reading
Comprehension," by Joan Nelson-Herber; (7) "Response Instruction," by Beau Fly Jones; (8)
"Using Classroom Dialogues and Guided Practice to Teach Comprehension Strategies," by Scott
G. Paris; (9) "Reciprocal Teaching: Activities to Promote Reading with Your Mind," by
Annemarie Sullivan Palincsar and Ann L. Brown; (10) "Using Children's Concept of Story to
Improve Reading and Writing," by Dorothy S. Strickland and Joan T. Feeley; (11) "Integration
of Content and Skills Instruction," by Olive S. Niles; (12) "Levels of Comprehension: An
Instructional Strategy for Guiding Students' Reading," by Harold L. Herber; (13) "Thinking
About Reading," by Susan Sardy; (14) "Matching Reading Materials to Readers: The Role of
Readability Estimates in Conjunction with Other Information about Comprehensibility," by
George Klare; and (15) "Textbook Adoptions: A Process for Change," by Jean Osborn and Marcy
Stein. (HTH)
The Ethics of Criticism Tobin Siebers 2018-03-15 Tobin Siebers asserts that literary
criticism is essentially a form of ethics. The Ethics of Criticism investigates the moral
character of contemporary literary theory, assessing a wide range of theoretical approaches
in terms of both the ethical presuppositions underlying the critical claims and the attitudes
fostered by the approaches. Building on analyses of the moral legacies of Plato, Kant,
Nietzsche, and Freud, Siebers identifies the various fronts on which the concerns of critical
theory impinge on those of ethics.
Ethical Hacking Alana Maurushat 2019-04-09 How will governments and courts protect civil
liberties in this new era of hacktivism? Ethical Hacking discusses the attendant moral and
legal issues. The first part of the 21st century will likely go down in history as the era
when ethical hackers opened governments and the line of transparency moved by force. One need
only read the motto “we open governments” on the Twitter page for Wikileaks to gain a sense
of the sea change that has occurred. Ethical hacking is the non-violent use of a technology
in pursuit of a cause—political or otherwise—which is often legally and morally ambiguous.
Hacktivists believe in two general but spirited principles: respect for human rights and
fundamental freedoms, including freedom of expression and personal privacy; and the
responsibility of government to be open, transparent and fully accountable to the public. How
courts and governments will deal with hacking attempts which operate in a grey zone of the
law and where different ethical views collide remains to be seen. What is undisputed is that
Ethical Hacking presents a fundamental discussion of key societal questions. A fundamental
discussion of key societal questions. This book is published in English. - La première moitié
du XXIe siècle sera sans doute reconnue comme l’époque où le piratage éthique a ouvert de
force les gouvernements, déplaçant les limites de la transparence. La page twitter de
Wikileaks enchâsse cet ethos à même sa devise, « we open governments », et sa volonté d’être
omniprésent. En parallèle, les grandes sociétés de technologie comme Apple se font
compétition pour produire des produits de plus en plus sécuritaires et à protéger les données
de leurs clients, alors même que les gouvernements tentent de limiter et de décrypter ces
nouvelles technologies d’encryption. Entre-temps, le marché des vulnérabilités en matière de
sécurité augmente à mesure que les experts en sécurité informatique vendent des
vulnérabilités de logiciels des grandes technologies, dont Apple et Google, contre des sommes
allant de 10 000 à 1,5 million de dollars. L’activisme en sécurité est à la hausse. Le
piratage éthique est l’utilisation non-violence d’une technologie quelconque en soutien d’une
cause politique ou autre qui est souvent ambigue d’un point de vue juridique et moral. Le
hacking éthique peut désigner les actes de vérification de pénétration professionnelle ou
d’experts en sécurité informatique, de même que d’autres formes d’actions émergentes, comme
l’hacktivisme et la désobéissance civile en ligne. L’hacktivisme est une forme de piratage
éthique, mais également une forme de militantisme des droits civils à l’ère numérique. En
principe, les adeptes du hacktivisme croient en deux grands principes : le respect des droits
de la personne et les libertés fondamentales, y compris la liberté d’expression et à la vie

privée, et la responsabilité des gouvernements d’être ouverts, transparents et pleinement
redevables au public. En pratique, toutefois, les antécédents comme les agendas des
hacktivistes sont fort diversifiés. Il n’est pas clair de quelle façon les tribunaux et les
gouvernements traiteront des tentatives de piratage eu égard aux zones grises juridiques, aux
approches éthiques conflictuelles, et compte tenu du fait qu’il n’existe actuellement, dans
le monde, presque aucune exception aux provisions, en matière de cybercrime et de crime
informatique, liées à la recherche sur la sécurité ou l’intérêt public. Il sera également
difficile de déterminer le lien entre hacktivisme et droits civils. Ce livre est publié en
anglais.
Text, Speech, and Dialogue Petr Sojka 2016-09-02 This book constitutes the refereed
proceedings of the 19th International Conference on Text, Speech, and Dialogue, TSD 2016,
held in Brno, CzechRepublic, in September 2016. The 62 papers presented together with 3
abstracts of invited talks were carefully reviewed and selected from 127 submissions. They
focus on topics such as corpora and language resources; speech recognition; tagging,
classification and parsing of text and speech; speech and spoken language generation;
semantic processing of text and speech; integrating applications of text and speech
processing; automatic dialogue systems; as well as multimodal techniques and modelling.
Advanced Engineering Mathematics Michael Greenberg 2013-09-20 Appropriate for one- or twosemester Advanced Engineering Mathematics courses in departments of Mathematics and
Engineering. This clear, pedagogically rich book develops a strong understanding of the
mathematical principles and practices that today's engineers and scientists need to know.
Equally effective as either a textbook or reference manual, it approaches mathematical
concepts from a practical-use perspective making physical applications more vivid and
substantial. Its comprehensive instructional framework supports a conversational, down-toearth narrative style offering easy accessibility and frequent opportunities for application
and reinforcement.
Seismic Data Analysis Özdoğan Yilmaz 2001 Expanding the author's original work on processing
to include inversion and interpretation, and including developments in all aspects of
conventional processing, this two-volume set is a comprehensive and complete coverage of the
modern trends in the seismic industry - from time to depth, from 3D to 4D, from 4D to 4C, and
from isotropy to anisotropy.
Molecular Mechanism of Alzheimer's Disease Ian Macreadie 2019-10-25 Alzheimer’s disease (AD)
is an age-related neurological disease that affects tens of millions of people, in addition
to their carers. Hallmark features of AD include plaques composed of amyloid beta, as well as
neurofibrillary tangles of tau protein. However, despite more than a century of study, the
cause of Alzheimer’s disease remains unresolved. The roles of amyloid beta and tau are being
questioned and other causes of AD are now under consideration. The contributions of
researchers, model organisms, and various hypotheses will be examined in this Special Issue.
Medical Management of Biological Casualties Handbook 2004
A Colour Handbook of Biological Control in Plant Protection Neil Helyer 2003 This Colour
Handbook reviews the natural predators, parasites and pathogens used to control pest
populations and analyses their characteristics and practical applications. It is designed to
enable the reader to anticipate, recognise and resolve specific problems of pest management.
Intended as a concise accessible reference to the field, this book will be of interest to a
broad spectrum of academic, professional and lay readers; the growers and the consultants
advising them, students in horticulture and crop science and scientists in a broad range of
related disciplines. ∗ Superb, detailed colour photographs and line drawings of predator,
parasite and pest species. ∗ Accessible, practical format. ∗ Covers all the major commercial
planting environments; Arable, Orchard, Glasshouse and Ornamental (parks and gardens). ∗
Unique world wide coverage. ∗ Comperhensively corss–referenced by crop, pest, and pest
control species (parasites and predators).
How to Think Seriously about the Planet Roger Scruton 2014-10 "In How to Think Seriously
About the Planet, Roger Scruton rejects the popular left-wing view that international
capitalism, consumerism, and over-exploitation of natural resources are the chief threats to
the planet. Such a view necessitates top-down interventions, which Scruton contends are
ineffective unless rooted in small-scale practical reasoning. Rather than entrusting the
environment to unwieldy NGOs and international committees, Scruton argues, we must assume
personal responsibility and foster local control over our environment."--Back cover.
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